


THE PHD
INTERNATIONAL 

The Year of “Kingdom Advancement” The Year of “Kingdom Advancement” 

‘Occupy The Life’
Page 4-8

‘Occupy The Lifet’ Bible Study
Page 7

National Day of Prayer Recap
Page 9-15

‘Life Changers’
Page 16

‘I Am Healed’
Page 18

Depressed? Just Stay Alive
Page 19

Jesus Is Calling You
Page 23

O
C

TO
BER

2
0
2

3

In This Issue

The PHD National Day of Prayer 2023 The PHD National Day of Prayer 2023 



STAY 
CONNECTED

Contact us
Telephone

1.866.608.3335

Email

INFO@PHDMINISTRIESINT.
ORG

Direct Private Message on 
‘X’

We_are_phd

Public Message on 
Facebook

phdministriesint

Send in a prayer request
Call our prayer line: 
1.866.608.3335

On our website: 
phdministriesint.org/prayer-request

Email us: info@phdministriesint.org

Submit a Testimony
Call our prayer line: 
1.866.608.3335

On our website: 
phdministriesint.org/submit-a-
testimony

Email us: info@phdministriesint.org

WWW.PHDINISTRIESINT.ORG

Saturdays @ 8:30 pm PST /    
11:30 pm EST

www.watchimpact.com/watch

Saturdays @ 6:30 pm PST / 

9:30 pm EST

www.geb.tv

Watch 100’s of hours of 
Pastor David’s on-demand 

message on YouTube

Search: phdministriesint

Follow us on ‘X’ (Twitter):

Search: we_are_phd

Wednesdays @ 7:30 am PST/10:30 
am EST

www.thenownetwork.org

Follow us on Facebook:

Search: phdministriesint

Watch ‘Life Changers’ here



“Occupy 
The Life”

We are learning about this 

Life of Christ, this better 

Life. The 2-fold application 

has not taken place. What 

is happening is we are 

saved Christians but still 

not happy. We still don't 

have any peace. We are 

depressed, suicidal, bitter, 

and resentful because we 

heard about the Life, but we 

failed to seize and occupy it.

Here is an example of not 

seizing or occupying.

As much as I want to, I can 

hear about this glass of red 

colored Gatorade I have 

here in front of me. 

Describe it, think and talk 

about how good it will taste, 

but I cannot partake of this 

glass of Gatorade and drink 

it unless I seize and occupy

it, take a hold of the glass 
lift it up, make it mine, 
and take a drink. Even 
though it's there, bought 
and paid for, It's mine… It 
doesn't do any good until I 
occupy it. I have to take it 
and apply it.

We have been talking about 
salvation for some time, but 
we have not taken possession 
of it.

That's why we have been 
saved with benefits, 
privileges, covenants, 
promises, and rights but 
they are not doing us any 
good because we are in a 
position of a talking stage 
and not in the possessing 
stage. 

Jesus said occupy until I 
come. Occupy everything 
that I left you. We are 
supposed to be occupying 
The Life until He comes. But 
we have not occupied the 
Life of Christ. We have now 
settled for compromise, 
religion, and tradition. We 
are having a form of 
Godliness but denying the 
power. That is the telling 
sign, when you are denying 
the power of God you have a 
problem with God. What God 
is telling you today is, 
occupy, until I come. 

www.phdministriesint.org            4



“Occupy 
The Life”

What does the word, 

occupy mean. Take 

possession of it. You now 

take it and make it yours 

to use for whatever your 

purpose is. This is your 

house you occupy it and 

possess it until I come. 

That means, you can 

stay here. You can sleep 

here. Make it yours. This 

is yours, occupy it! God 

is saying, I didn't ask you 

to build it I just asked 

you to occupy it and 

move in. I need you to 

make it yours. Then the 

burglars and thieves 

know they can't break 

into your place. They are 

saying, 'somebody lives 

there.' They see signs of 

occupation. 

That's what the world 

need to know about the 

body of Christ. He still 

LIVES! They need to see 

somebody living in 

Christ. They should say, 

'I see the living 

embodiment of somebody 

living in Christ. I know 

He's real. He's still alive. 

He rose from the grave.'

They are looking at the 

ones who are occupying 

His Life now.

There is a Life from God 

that is available for those 

to occupy until He 

comes. God is letting us 

know, He doesn't want 

us Christians just to 

move in on Sunday's.

“You Now 
Take It and 

Make it Yours”

He doesn't want us just to get 

together when a crisis comes. 

Only to pray and call on the 

name of Jesus at that time. See, 

you have to know the power of 

prevention. Because we don't 

know this, we have to go through 

unnecessary prayer sessions. It is 

easier to keep something from us, 

beneath our feet, then to have to 

pray it off us. If we pray the 

prayer of protection, it would 

have never reached you. But if we 

don’t, it reaches and gets to us. 

Now you have to fight it off. You 

have to fight your senses. Now 

it's attacking our flesh. Your flesh 

is telling you, 'you're hurt, you're 

lying, you know that pain is 

there. You know you don't feel 

good.' When you learn the power 

of protection and prevention, 

issues and stuff can be kept from 

you.

www.phdministriesint.org                5



“Occupy 
The Life”

What is the power of 

protection. Go to Galatians 

3:13 in the Amplified 

Classic Edition. It says, 

"Christ purchased our 

freedom (redeeming us)  

from the curse (doom) of 

the Law (and its 

condemnation) by 

(Himself) becoming a 

curse for us, for it is 

written (in the 

Scriptures), Cursed is 

everyone who hangs on a 

tree (is crucified)." Let's 

dissect this scripture now. 

When you see the word 

Christ, that was the man, 

the anointed Messiah, that 

was coming to die in the 

place of all mankind. When 

you see 'The Christ,' that 

means humanity, The Man, 

the anointed Messiah and 

all His anointing. The Man 

that was promised to come 

to redeem all man. The 

payment…the Man that 

had to die so we could live. 

In the scripture, 'Christ 

purchased,' that means 

redemption. He paid the 

debt that was owed. Christ 

purchased our freedom. If 

Christ paid the price for us 

to be free, then we are free. 

But we now need to elevate 

our minds to this 

information. We no longer 

have the mindset we are a 

slave to sin. We can't have 

the mind of someone 

bound. We can’t have the 

mind of someone defeated. 

We have to elevate our 

thinking and occupy the 

new place where God said 

you are. Just say, ‘I am 

now free!’

The next word in the verse is 

redeemed. That means you 

have been purchased. Christ 

purchased my freedom. That 

means everybody should be 

free. We didn't earn this. It 

was done for me. That is not 

a statement of people that 

are defeated, oppressed, and 

depressed. This is a 

statement of Truth that the 

devil does not want you to 

know.

You are still TRYING to get 

free. The keyword is trying.

You might crying out, 'Lord, 

I'm still trying to get the 

victory over this.' God is 

saying this is a work that 

was already done on your 

behalf that you are trying to 

get the victory over and still 

trying to get free from. The 

work for your healing, your 

restoration, deliverance, 

and redemption has already 

been done. What happened? 

You just didn't occupy it. 

Take hold of what was given 

to you by the shedding of 

Jesus' blood and occupy it 

until He comes.

www.phdministriesint.org 6



“Occupy The 
Life”

Bible Study

“Lorem ipsum dolor sit 
amet, consectetur 

adipiscing elit.”

• Luke 19:13

• Galatians 3:13

• Galatians 2:20

• 1 John 2:6

• Philippians 1:21

• John 10:10

• John 14:6

• John 8:12

• Genesis 1:28

• Genesis 2:7

• Romans 8:28

• 1 Peter 5:8

• Matthew 12:43-45

• Hosea 4:6

• 1 Corinthians   

15:45-49 (preferably 

Amplified Version)

• Colossians 1:14

• John 8:36

• Ephesians 2:5

• 1 John 5:4

Study to shew 
thyself 

approved unto 
God (2 Timothy 

2:15 kjv)

www.phdministriesint.org 7



85

“Occupy The 

Life”
Watch Pastor David 

Girley’s message in its 
entirety on 

YouTube.com

www.phdministriesint.org 8

Scan or screen shot 
the QR Code

“Occupy The Life”



PHD National Day of Prayer 2023
Airing World-wide now on 

Facebook and 
YouTube.com

Coming in October to all 
other PHD Media www.phdministriesint.org     9

Over 40,000 
Reached world-
wide in 2 weeks

600 world-wide 
Prayer Requests 

prayed for

Hundreds 
Anointed

Scan or screen shot 
the QR Code



www.phdministriesint.org     10
The Holy Spirit said ‘YOU’

“Hundreds Anointed”

“In The Name of Jesus” 
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“Over 600 Prayer Requests Read, Blessed and Prayed For”

www.phdministriesint.org     12

“When 2 or 3 are gathered in Your name”

“Every Prayer 
Request, in the 
Name of Jesus”



I am a Pastor in 
need of prayers 

for my 
congregation

Pray PHD 
Ministries comes to 
Kenya to teach us 
the word of God

I need 
transformation in 
my life, please 
pray for me

I would like 
prayers for my 
ministry, and I 

want to join PHD 
Ministries

Pray that God gives 
us vision about our 
church planting in 

Kenya

Pray my 
community to 
receive God’s 

provision

I lost faith and 
Godly attitude, 

please pray for me 
to gain my faith 

please

Please pray I 
receive a word 
of God for my 

life

Please pray that 
God heals me

Please pray for 
me and my 

daughter has 
cancer

www.phdministriesint.org     13



“Ministers, 
Pastors, 

Churches, 
Apostles, and 

Teachers 
Prayed for 
across the 

World” www.phdministriesint.org     14



“Children, 
Orphanages, 

Churches, The 
Youth, and 
Teachers 

Prayed for 
across the 

World”

www.phdministriesint.org     15



“One day I woke up and could 

hardly move or walk. I was having 

muscle spasms on my lower back. 

I was in severe pain. I took some 

medication, but nothing seemed to 

be working. As the day progressed, 

so was the pain. In the past, I went 

to the hospital when this pain 

starts. It is really unbearable to 

the point where I would be crying 

and screaming because the 

spasms are so intense. It would 

last for days at a time, sometimes 

weeks. My daughter, who is a part 

of ‘Life Changers,’ adding my name 

to the prayer list. I was on 

Facebook, when Pastor David 

Girley and the Life Changers began 

to pray for me. Instantly I was 

healed of all pain. In fact, I came to 

church the next day and testified 

of the miracle that God gave me. I 

thank God for Pastor David Girley 

and the Life Changers for their 

prayers. I am a believer that 

miracles do exist, because God 

performed a miracle in me.” Valia

“God blessed me to get a 6-figure job after struggling for years in lesser 
paying jobs. It took faith by hearing the messages through Prayer Healing 
and Deliverance Ministries and getting empowered to pray. It took the 
prayers and the counsel of the leadership of Prayer Healing and 
Deliverance Ministries to cover me. They are who God used to get me 
where I am today. I thank God for Pastor David Girley and his prayers. He 
is truly a blessing to me and everyone who is a part of PHD Ministries.

Zoe

‘Life Changers’
“Get in on the highly 
anointed prayer. God 
is doing miracles and 
changing so many 
lives with the power 
of prayer. You can be 
next! Take-a-look at 
the powerful 
testimonies. See you 
Soon.”  

Pastor David

“I am a believer 
that miracles do 
exist, because 
God performed a 
miracle in me!”
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Watch Pastor David Girley and the PHD Music Group with 
4Given performing this Christian high-spirited, hand-clapping, 
and energetic song: "The Body of Christ!" posted on 
YouTube.com/phdministriesint titled The Concert: Long Beach 
(part 1). I promise you, it will lift your spirit!

Scan or screen shot the 
QR Code

www.phdministriesint.org 17



Isaiah 53:5

Do you know the Jesus of Disability?

Have you or a loved one been experiencing a sickness or disease that 

has lasted months, years, or decades? Maybe you have an incurable 

condition that you were born with where everyone says you will have it 

the rest of your life. Jesus heals those conditions too. The ones that 

are supposed to last forever. The forever sicknesses and diseases. The 

crippled, lame, maimed, blind, deaf, and mute. Doomed conditions, no 

hope. But Jesus said, NOT SO! I am the forever Jesus that came from 

Eternity to make you whole, restore and heal your condition that the 

doctors, the religious, and the unbelievers said you would be this way 

forever. He is the Jesus of Disability. If you have a disability, do you 

believe Jesus can make you whole? He made a leg before, don’t you 

think He can do it again? He made eyes that can see in the Beginning, 

ears that hear, legs that walk, He can do it again! Whatever your 

ailment is, Jesus has the power source to perform your miracle. Your 

circumstance looks forever, but not to Jesus. The crippled got up and 

walked, the blind saw, the deaf heard, missing limbs grew back. Your 

disabled condition is not to hard for God. According to your faith it 

shall be done. When you have faith in God, His power goes to work 

according to His Word for people who have faith in it. All things are 

possible for him who believes.

Matthew 15:29-30; Mark 3:1-5; Genesis 18:14; 
John 14:9-11; Mark 9:23; Matthew 9:29; 

Philippians 2:7 www.phdministriesint.org 22



Depressed? 
Just Stay Alive

I am determined to stop depression and the suicide epidemic in 
America. I will be with you here in The PHD International every 
month. I am with you everyday on ‘X’:  shawlisaa Follow me. Send 
in a prayer request at wwwphdministrieint.org/prayer-request and we 
will pray for you.

When do the tears stop? Good question! Did you know 
God puts all your tears in His bottle. Yes He does! He 
sees every one of them. The tears stop when you want 
them to. Harsh, I know, it doesn’t seem like it. However, 
you possess the power to stop the relentless torment by 
faith. Jesus is holding His hand out to you right now 
saying, ‘Come to me.’ I know it feels like nothing can 
help. No one can take the torment away, but Jesus can. 
Stay in faith. Say what God says, and not what 
depression says. Say “no weapon formed against me 
will prosper. With God all things are possible to 
him who believes. Trouble doesn’t last always. I’m 
not alone. God is for me.” When you say these things 
in faith, it will strengthen you. You are still here 
because you still have hope. Yes, you do! Now that’s 
strength. Just when you thought all hope was lost, 
Jesus stepped in and said, “NO! Not you, you belong 
to Me!” His hand is still extended. The suicidal 
thoughts are speaking louder than Jesus right now to 
keep you from having faith. If you don’t have ANY good 
(or so-so) days, then you haven’t cast or thrown any of 
your cares onto Him yet. It’s because there is doubt. 
Doubt in God feeds depression. Keep believing, don’t 
give up. There is an end to this. In Jesus Name
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There’s A Miracle in My 
Mouth…God’s Word

By Pastor David Girley  

Senior Pastor David Girley’s latest 
teaching,‘There’s A Miracle in My 
Mouth…God’s Word’

In this message, learn the name of Jesus we have 
been given by grace, the history behind it, and how 
we use it. www.phdministriesint.org 20

Scan the QR Code 
to read this 
powerful teaching 



Do you know your True identity? Do you 
know who you really are, where you 
came from? Have you, or someone you 
know lost their identity? Maybe you 
never learned who you are in Christ and 
want to know. 

In this teaching by Pastor David Girley, 
he teaches who we are in Christ. Once 
we learn our identity and destiny, who 
we are, and we are made in God’s image 
we will live a better, stronger life. 

Scan or screen shot the QR code below, 
it will take you to this powerful message.

www.phdministriesint.org 21



Show the world you are a 
‘Life Changer’ Get your T-
Shirt available now on the 

website:

phdministriesint.org/shop

22

Pastor David’s dynamic 
messages available on the 

website:

phdministriesint.org/series

CD’s or Instant downloads

I Don’t fight I Win     
2 Corinthians 2:14

Shop PHD Gear

THE BODY OF CHRIST 
(How may I help you?)

Our Featured Series



Jesus is 
calling you

To answer His call, use this prayer as a guide

All of Heaven rejoices when a soul comes to 
Christ, Luke 15:7. If you answered the call let 
us pray for you. We are overjoyed with you 
and with heaven. Call us @

1.866.608.3335

We love you!  Welcome to The Kingdom 23

Lord Jesus, I ask that you 
come into my life. I am 

answering your call. 
Forgive me for all my sins. I 

believe with all my heart 
and confess with my mouth 

that you are the Son of 
God, and You rose from the 
dead. I confess you as Lord 
of my life. I am now saved. 
Thank you for writing my 

name in the Lamb’s book of 
Life. In Jesus Name. Amen



Now
The picture can't be displayed.

@Wearephd
Short inspiring word-based 

messages daily

Joel 3:10 says ‘…let the weak say 

I am strong.

You are a warrior of the FAITH. 

God said you are strong. He sees 

all you’ve had to endure. Say and 

believe what God says about you, 

and not what you think or what 

someone might say.

‘I am strong’ in Jesus Name

Posted on September 18 2023 24



Prayer, Healing and Deliverance 
Ministries International of the United 
States since 2000 founded by Senior 

Pastor David Girley.
Our mission is to impact and transform lives using a 
Christ-centered focus through education, prevention 

outreach, and community assistance.

If this ministry has been a blessing to you and you 
would like to donate and be apart of spreading 
the gospel of Jesus Christ across the world, go to

www.phdministriesint.org/giving

© Copyright all rights reserved Prayer Healing and Deliverance Ministries

Text “GIVE” TO:
562.600.7436


